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The fifth grade academic team is suggesting that your child

return with the following materials at the beginning of the

20251202ó school year:

3 different colored three subject notebooks
l inch three ring binder
Headphones/Earbuds

4 Two-pocket foiders

4 boxes of number 2 pencils

10 blue/black pens

Crayons/ Colored Pencils

I box of tissues
'l roll of paper towels

2 highlighters
Scissors

Lysol Wipes



Dear Parents and Guardians, +
Welcome to a brand new school yeart. \Me're excited to
have your child in our Grade 5 class and look forward to +-
working together to make this a successful and
rewarding year for everyone. This year will bring many
new experiences, opportunities for growth, and a few
challenges along the way.With teamwork and open
communication between home and school, we can
ensure your child has a positive and enriching
experience. Our shared goal is to help each student
become a confident, independent learner, and we're
committed to supporting your child every step of the
way-

If you have any questions, concerns, or information
you'd like to share about your child, please don't hesitate
to reach out. You can contact us anytime at:
Maura Panneton: Inpanneton@lowell.kl2.ma.us
Jeff Magnus orr: j -agnuson@lowell.kl 2. ma.us

We are truly looking forward to a wonderful school year
ahead!

Warm regards,
Maura Panneton
Jeff Magnurg


